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This liaison answers TSAG - LS 8.
A new liaison statement has been received from SG20.

This liaison statement follows and the original file can be downloaded from the ITU ftp server at http://handle.itu.int/11.1002/ls/sp16-sg20-oLS-00044.docx.
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This liaison answers TSAG - LS 8 -E.
ITU-T SG20 would like to thank TSAG for its liaison statement on request for background information on the implementation of the 2012 International Telecommunication Regulations. 
ITU-T SG20 met in Geneva from 4 to 15 September 2017 after the deadline set in TSAG - LS 8 -E Friday 25 August 2017. 
ITU-T SG20 thanks TSAG for this opportunity and welcomes any future opportunities to reply on this matter. 

Furthermore, ITU-T SG20 requests TSAG to provide more clarifications and guidance to ITU-T Study Groups on this issue and how study groups can identify any challenges that may arise from the implementation of the 2012 ITRs, in accordance with the terms of reference of the Group.
_____________________
